
 

 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING COLLEGE UNIFORM 

 

This is for information to all students of the College that from 19th August, 2024, 

Monday, no outdress will be allowed inside the College premises. Students must adhere to the 

following instruction regarding the College uniform: 

1. Red mekhela, white chaadar and red blouse. 

2. White salwar (no leggings allowed), knee length white kameez (buttoned bandhgala) and 

red Bandhni (tie & dye) dupatta.  

3. Black sweater/cardigan during winter. 

4. Black Trousers (Jeans will not be allowed) and Maroon T-Shirt on Wednesday and 

Saturday only. White uniform is also allowed on these days.  

Wearing of the College uniform is compulsory and no other dress is permitted from the 

above mentioned date. Students are directed to maintain decency in the length, neckline and the 

slits of the kameez, in keeping with the College tradition 

 

 

 

 

  


